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On September 28, 2019 at approximately 9:00 p.m. deputies responded to a complaint of gunshots 

in the 500 Block of Turtle Creek Drive in St. Rose, Louisiana.   

 

During the investigation, detectives discovered that three vehicles that were parked in front of a 

residence on Turtle Creek Lane had what appeared to be damage caused from the incident.  

Fortunately, no one was injured during the incident, and it is currently unknown who may have 

been the potential target of the shooter.  

 

Sheriff Champagne is urging any citizens with information related to the incident to please contact 

Detective Kevin Tennison of the St. Charles Parish Sheriff’s Office at (985)783-1135 or 

(985)783-6807.   

 

Also, citizens that have home surveillance systems and live in the areas of Turtle Creek Drive or 

Mockingbird Lane in St. Rose are asked to review their security video for any possible suspicious 

activity during that time frame.   
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